Stakeholder Evaluations of Title I Planning Meeting for 2022-2023

September 2021- Stakeholders are given an opportunity to make recommendations for changes to our Parent and Family Engagement Policy and Compacts.

October/November- Staff families and Business Partners are asked for suggestions to improve our schoolwide plan through surveys and attending the planning meetings where we evaluate our plan and make plans for the future based on our data.

Winter Planning Meetings 2021- held (November and December 2021) Parents were receptive to the student data shared, understanding that Covid substantially impacted our student achievement data, (both due to student and staff absences). They were encouraged by all the ways we were working to increase student achievement in ELA and Math and especially to note that we had already met our school wide goal of achievement for the year, by fall of 2021!

They were receptive to the strategies we were using to help bridge the gap for all of our students.

Our Michelin representative was very eager to get back inside the building and start tutoring and mentoring students again.

Stakeholders were asked for any specific feedback they might have, but since it was a lot of data, we also are giving our stakeholders another opportunity to give feedback at our January 11, 2022 meeting and to contact us privately. Results will be shared with stakeholders in January 2022.

January 11, 2022 Update -

Stakeholders did not have any recommendations or suggestions for improvement for our Schoolwide Academic Program. They were informed that not only did we have an afterschool program for car riders(primarily) but would be starting a before school program for bus riders in February, using the new iReady

program. The comments were positive and encouraging us to keep doing what we were doing to help our students on multiple levels.

Plan for February 15, 2022 - The Title I Plan for 2022-2023 has been presented to our district office (February 4, 2022) and has been approved (with a few recommendations in case we see a decrease in the actual allotment amount, which we will not know until later in the spring). This information will also be given to staff at the next scheduled staff meeting and in our weekly newsletter (SWAG).

Reported to families and staff as part of the Annual, WhaT is Title I meeting and put in the brochure created for this year.